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Press Release: Oftedal Construction, Inc. Partners with AGC of Wyoming and Natrona 
County School District for the 4th Annual Heavy Civil Construction Career Day

CASPER, WY — Oftedal Construction, Inc., in collaboration with AGC of Wyoming and the 
Natrona County School District, is proud to host the Fourth Annual Heavy Civil Construction 
Career Day. This event will be held at the AGC of Wyoming office, 2220 Bryan Stock Trail, 
Casper, on Tuesday, April 30, from 8:00am to 4:00pm

This educational and interactive event is designed to showcase career opportunities available 
within the heavy civil construction industry to students, educators, and community leaders. 
Attendees will have the unique chance to operate heavy machinery such as dozers, blades, 
haul trucks, side dump trucks, excavators, scrapers, and more.

Oftedal Construction, Inc. is a 100% employee-owned company, with a dedicated professional 
workforce of over two hundred. Renowned for its expertise in highway and road construction, 
Oftedal also manages a variety of other complex heavy-civil construction projects. 
The company services include, mass excavation, mine & site reclamation, railroad grade 
construction, municipal street rehabilitation, underground utility installation.  To ensure precision 
and efficiency, the company utilizes the latest technology, including GPS, drones, and digital 
photography which will also be available on-site for attendees to explore and learn about.
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